
 

May 29, 2025 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: Resolution – Westwood Neighborhood Plan  

 

Transmitted is a Resolution captioned: 

 

APPROVING the Westwood Neighborhood Plan as the planning guide for the 

Westwood neighborhood.  

 

The City Planning Commission recommended approval of the resolution at its May 2, 2025 meeting. 

 

Summary 

The Department of City Planning and Engagement, in partnership with Blume Community 

Partners and Lord Aeck Sargent, commenced the neighborhood planning process and contract in 

April 2024 to develop a new neighborhood plan for Cincinnati’s largest neighborhood, Westwood. 

The result of this year’s long planning process is the Westwood Neighborhood Plan.  

 

 

The City Planning Commission recommended the following on May 2, 2025, to City Council: 

 

APPROVE the proposed Westwood Neighborhood Plan as the Westwood neighborhood’s 

guiding comprehensive plan document.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director, Department of City Planning and Engagement 
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